

STATE OF NEVADA

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

PAUL A. THOMSEN Chairman

ALAINA BURTENSHAW Commissioner

DAVID NOBLE Commissioner

STEPHANIE MULLEN Executive Director

January 4, 2016

Mr. Fred Voltz 1805 N. Carson St., #231 Carson City, NV 89701

Re:

Records Request

Dear Mr. Voltz:

Chapter 239 of the Nevada Revised Statutes ("NRS"), specifically NRS 239.0107(1), requires a governmental entity to respond to public records requests within five business days. Accordingly, the Public Utilities Commission of Nevada is responding to your December 28, 2015, request for "Cover letter or other submitted document showing original receipt by the PUCN of applications (with a PUCN date and time stamp) for PUCN Executive Director position finalists Stephanie Mullen and Kathleen Taylor." Enclosed please find records responsive to your request.

If you have any questions or wish to clarify your request to inspect public records, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Hayley Williamson

Assistant General Counsel Public Utilities Commission of Nevada

(775) 684-6174

hwilliamson@puc.nv.gov

Hayley Williamson

From:

Lisa Alfred

Sent:

Monday, January 04, 2016 12:05 PM

To:

Hayley Williamson

Subject:

FW: PUCN Executive Director

Attachments:

Kathleen Taylor PUC ED 2015.pdf; Cover.pdf;

Lisa Alfred

Public Utilities Commission of Nevada 1150 E. William Street Carson City, NV 89701 (775) 684-6154 🕾

(775) 684-6161 🕮

lisaalfred@puc.nv.gov



This message, including any attachments, is the property of the Public Utilities Commission of Nevada and Is solely for the use of the individual or entity intended to receive it. It may contain confidential and proprietary information and any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient(s) or if you have received this message in error, please contact the sender by reply email and permanently delete it

Please consider the environment before printing this email of

From: Kathleen Taylor (mailto:

Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2015 10:40 AM To: Lisa Alfred < lisaalfred@puc.nv.gov> Subject: PUCN Executive Director

Dear Ms. Alfred:

Attached please find my cover letter, resume with references and writing sample for the Public Utilities Commission of Nevada executive director position.

I appreciate your consideration. Thank you and have good day.

Kind regards, Kathleen Taylor

Lisa Alfred

From:

Sent:

Stephanie Mullen < Tuesday, June 16, 2015 10:37 PM

To:

Lisa Alfred

Subject:

Re: Executive Director

Attachments:

Stephanie Mullen cover letter.docx; SDM resume.docx;

Dear Lisa Alfred,

I have attached my cover letter, resume and reference letters. I have also included a writing sample,

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to hearing from you.

Stephanie Mullen